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I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on January 31 and February 1, 
2017 resolved: 
 
2. That the following actions be taken with respect to the 2nd Report of the Advisory 

Committee on the Environment from its meeting held on January 11, 2017: 

a) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to inform the Advisory Committee on the 
Environment (ACE) when departmental budgets are available; it being noted that the ACE 
held a general discussion related to the Sub-Committee structure; it being further noted 
that the ACE received the presentation appended to the 2nd Report of the ACE from S. 
Ratz, with respect to this matter; 
 

b) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to inform the Advisory Committee on the 
Environment (ACE) of any environmental concerns that have or may arise, related to the 
removal of trees, in order to install bike lanes in the City of London; and, 

 

c) clauses 1 to 5, 7 and 8, BE RECEIVED.  (2/3/PEC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/lk 
 
 
cc: E. Soldo, Director, Roads and Transportation 

D. MacRae, Division Manager, Transportation Planning and Design  
P. McClennan, Executive Administration Assistant, Managing Director and City Engineer  
Chair and Members, Advisory Committee on the Environment  
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